
This week we are thinking about kindness and how we can make everyone feel welcome. 
 

Dear Parents, 

As we begin our third week back at school, children are all settled into their new classes and routines. Although we 
still have some Covid mitigation procedures in place, life feels very normal again now. However, I am aware that the 
number of Covid cases is still high in the community. Therefore, could I remind you of the importance of following the 
one-way system and maintaining social distancing as far as possible when you are on the school site. 
 

Fund-raising has been challenging since the pandemic began, but one way of raising money for school is by collecting 
unwanted clothes and shoes for the Happy Bag scheme. Our next collection will be on 4th October. Please leave any 
filled bags outside our main school reception. Thank you. 
 

I have already shared some photos of two of our new classrooms. This week, I have attached some photos of the 
third new classroom, Canada, which was the smallest classroom in school and is now the largest. 
 

Finally, I have been informed that Energy-Kidz will no longer be able to run an after-school club at All Saints.          
Unfortunately, the numbers have been too low to make it viable. As we recognise the importance of wrap around 
care to working parents, we are investigating the possibility of setting up our own after school club. Watch this 
space! 
 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Tracey Stanton 

Final thought: No act of kindness, however small is ever wasted. Aesop 

Our Vision Statement, ‘Opening the door to learning and life’ reflects our determination to inspire every child achieve their potential  
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COMING UP— 
SEPTEMBER 

29—Wednesday 7.00pm—PTA Meeting at School 

OCTOBER 
4—Monday Happy Bag collection 

5—Tuesday 9.30—Open Day for prospective Reception families 2022 

7—Thursday 9.30—Nursery Open Day for prospective families 

13—Wednesday 1.45—Harvest Service at All Saints Church 

20—Wednesday 9.30—Open Day for prospective Reception families 2022 

22—Friday INSET DAY—School Closed 

25 Monday—29 Friday Half Term—School Closed 

NOVEMBER 

11—Thursday 9.30—Open Day for prospective Reception families 2022 

24—Wednesday 9.30—Open Day for prospective Reception families 2022 

DECEMBER 

15—Wednesday  1.45—Christmas Service at All Saints Church  

17—Friday Last day of term—SCHOOL CLOSES AT 1.30pm 

A full list of Term Dates can be found on the School Website 

  

  

  

  

The next Happy School 

bag collection date is: 

Monday 4th October 

In May we raised £240 



We are holding the following open mornings during October and November for parents who have a 
child starting school in September 2022 (Reception) and those interested in a place at our Nursery.  

Open Mornings Autumn Term 2021: 

Tuesday 5th October at 9.30am 

Wednesday 20th October at 9.30am 

Thursday 11th November at 9.30am 

Wednesday 24th November at 9.30am 

Nursery Open Morning: 

Thursday 7th October at 9.30am 

To reserve a place please send an email to: admin@allsaints.wokingham.sch.uk or ring the school 
office on 0118 978 7173 

Lunch menu this week 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Vegetable and Bean 
Fajitas with 50/50 Rice 

Beef Burger with 
Potato Wedges 

Roast Chicken with 
Stuffing, Roast Potatoes 

and Gravy 

Beef Lasagne with Garlic 
Bread 

Fish Fingers with Chips and 
Tomato Sauce 

Macaroni Cheese with 
Garlic Slice 

Vegan Sausage 
Hot Dog with 

Potato Wedges 

Vegetable Wellington 
with Roast Potatoes and 

Gravy 

Tomato and Lentil Pasta 
with Garlic Bread 

Homity Pie with Chips 
(Cheese, Spinach & Potato 

Tart) 
Green Beans 

Carrots 
Coleslaw 

Sweet Corn 
Cauliflower 

Broccoli 
Roasted Mixed Vegetables Baked Beans or 

Peas 
Sticky Toffee Apple 

Crumble with Custard 
Mandarin Jelly Marble Sponge Oaty Cookie Apple, Cheese and Biscuits 

Available daily: Jacket potatoes, Bread and Salad selection 

A WARM WELCOME TO OUR PTA 

We would like to invite new parents to our next PTA meeting that will be held on the 29 September at 7pm at school.  Since 
we’re a friendly bunch, we’d really like to introduce ourselves and tell you some key information about the PTA, how you can 
help us and what’s in it for you.  

How can you get involved? 

All new parents/grown ups are welcome to our PTA team when their child starts at the school.  The more people become 
actively involved, the more we can achieve and the easier it will be.  Even if you only have a small amount of time, there are 
lots of ways that you could volunteer.  You could attend our next meeting and give us some new fundraising ideas, help set 
up an event, serve food or ice cream.  Perhaps you have a special skill such as face painting or work for a business that could 
help with match funding or support us in other ways?  You don’t have to come into the school; many or our volunteering 
tasks can be done from home.  

We would love to hear form you! 

For all new parents wanting information about the PTA and our activities, there are volunteers from all classes.  If you would 
like to chat to someone, we can arrange this via the school office.  You are also welcome to get in touch with any of the   
committee members by emailing the PTA— pta@allsaints.wokingham.sch.uk  

PTA Members: 

Chair – Leandri Perry (Parent), Vice Chair – Nicola Dawson (Deputy Head), Secretary- Chloe Stewart (parent), Treasurers – 
Georgina Holt (Parent) & Laura Keey (Parent) 

mailto:pta@allsaints.wokingham.sch.uk


The new Canada classroom 


